St Bede's Catholic Voluntary Academy

Collum Avenue, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire. DN16 2TF - Tel. 01724 245151 - admin@stbedesacademy.com

Headteacher: Mr R. Hibbard

'We commit ourselves to love, respect and serve one another as disciples of Jesus Christ'



Ref: RH/HF/OpenEvening2022

Dear Parent/Carer

OPEN EVENING: THURSDAY 6TH OCTOBER 2022

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.

It is probably hard to believe that you are now having to consider which Secondary Schools to apply for. There are many aspects which you have to consider. One of the best ways in which you can make this process easier is to visit open events and I would like to this this opportunity to inform you of such events at St Bede's Catholic Academy in Scunthorpe.

St Bede's is a unique school in Scunthorpe; it is the only Catholic secondary in North Lincolnshire and as a result we have a strong belief in educating students both academically but also spiritually. I am sure that you will be able to see this when you visit the school.

We are hosting our annual open evening on Thursday 6th October in school. The event starts at 4:30pm and there is no need to make an appointment – you are free to attend at any point. The last admission is at around 6:30pm and the evening ends at 7:00pm. During the evening you will have the opportunity to:

- Meet our students, many of which will lead the tours around the school site.
- See our facilities, including our recently refurbished Science Labs.
- Meet our staff who will be able to answer any questions you have about the school and subjects that we teach.
- Attend a short presentation from our Headteacher, Mr Hibbard.
- Ask any questions that you may have about the school or the process of the applications.

We are also hosting an open morning on Friday 7th October where there will be a tour around the school. There will be two tours which will start at 9:35am and 10:25am, you do not need to book an appointment.

I have enclosed a frequently asked question sheet which may answer some of your questions about St Bede's Academy. There is also a wealth of information about the school, including a copy of our prospectus, on our website which is www.stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk I would also like to remind you that the deadline for all applications to secondary schools must be submitted by 31st October 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Hibbard

Headteacher

Mrs J Jackson

Assistant Headteacher





